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DALLAS COUNTY CLERK – PROBATE DIVISION OFFERS ENOTIFICATION OPTION 
Enrollment Now Open 

 
 

[Dallas, Texas] March 25, 2019 – The Dallas County Clerk – Probate Division now offers the Attorney of 
Record the option of receiving eNotification updates when documents are added to their case. 
 

Enrollment in eNotification prompts an email from Dallas County Clerk – Probate to the attorney 
each time a new document is filed on a case the attorney represents. This notification prompts 
the attorney that the document is ready to be viewed. This service is provided at no cost. 
 

Enrollment information is located on the Dallas County Clerk Home Page under Online Forms – Probate 
Division - https://www.dallascounty.org/government/county-clerk/forms.php . 
 

“The Dallas County Clerk’s mission is to provide exceptional customer service when assisting the 
public.  This includes being on the leading edge of operational best practices as well as further 
improving the knowledge and skills among staff for a more positive form of customer service.” 

 
 
For additional information about this topic, please contact Rosey Caballero, Manager Probate Division at 
214.653.7752 or email at Rosey.Caballero@dallascounty.org. 
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